
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Communication received from Uganda 
and reply from the Chair of the 
International Coffee Council 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 The Executive Director presents his compliments and, for the information of 
Members, attaches a communication received from Uganda (Annex I) requesting the 
rescheduling of the Special Session of the International Coffee Council, currently scheduled 
for 28 October 2020. Annex II is the reply from the Chair of the International Coffee Council. 
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